To: 

(General Manager)
(Info Tech Limited)
(Begumpet)
(Hyderabad)
(4th August, 2003.)
Dear (Mr. Aggarwal),

On behalf of (Latest Gadgets Limited) I would like to place on record our most sincere thanks for doing business with us.

It would be our great pleasure to do business with you in the future also and we look forward to more such opportunities in the near future.

Thanking you once again.


Sincerely,

(Ram Chander)
(Sales Manager)

